
 

Notice of Poll – OGRA Board of Directors 

OGRA has received one additional nomination from the Southwest Zone and therefore an election will be 
held during the OGRA Annual Conference on Tuesday, February 25, 2020. Please click here to read the 
full Notice of Poll. 

All other candidates from the Northern, Southeast, South Central and City of Toronto zones are deemed 
acclaimed and will be declared elected at the conference. 

The poll will be open from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. and any member of council or full time staff from a 
member municipality or member First Nation (regardless of Zone) may vote by presenting their 
conference badge to the polling staff. 

Peter Fay, City Clerk, City of Brampton will act as Returning Officer for the election. OGRA wishes to 
sincerely thank Peter and his staff for once again helping us with our election. 

Municipal Clerks: Please place this notice on the next Council agenda.  
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Have a look at the OGRA Career Hub. Where you look for a career, not just a job. 

https://www.ogra.org/images/eBlast/Weekly/BoardNomCandidates/Notice%20of%20Poll%20-%20OGRA%20Board%20of%20Directors.pdf
https://www.ogra.org/images/eBlast/Weekly/BoardNomCandidates/Notice%20of%20Poll%20-%20OGRA%20Board%20of%20Directors.pdf
https://www.ogra.org/images/eBlast/Weekly/BoardNomCandidates/Notice%20of%20Poll%20-%20OGRA%20Board%20of%20Directors.pdf
https://www.ogra.org/opportunities/career-hub/index.html


Join the conversation at the OGRA Interchange 

The mandate of the Ontario Good Roads Association is to represent the transportation and public works 
 

 

http://interchange.ogra.org/communities/community-home?CommunityKey=7e63aefa-1070-4b1c-8966-6bc455cb46d2

